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Dear EPA, thank EPA for your continued commitment to meet UNFCCC treaty obligations
 for submitting and publishing annual GHG inventory reports.The USA has been a leading
 developer of new and improved methodologies for estimating emissions and sinks, which are
 then used widely by domestic audiences and the international community. I use GHG
 estimation methods and U.S. GHG data all the time in my work and analysis, helping my
 clients do carbon footprinting and looking for ways to reduce their GHG emissions.
Thank you,
John Venezia
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